Policy for the Implementation of the Seaview Elementary Arts/Sciences PTA Sponsored Program


The Seaview Elementary PTA allocates a budget to be used annually for the enrichment of the entire student body in the field of arts and sciences in alternating years.  The intent of this program is for the students to have the opportunity to be exposed to arts or sciences by attending lectures, workshops, or other appropriate programs provided by professionals in their field.  
At the start of the school year a committee shall be identified, consisting of at least one faculty member and at least one parent volunteer approved by the PTA Board.  Once established, the committee shall determine the scope of the program for that year.  A plan should be established to ensure that the following are considered*:
How will this program enhance student learning? 

Will the entire student body benefit from this program?

Does the program fit into the goals of the school?

What are the measurable benefits or outcomes for the individuals participating in the program?

Does the program strengthen PTA’s image, voice, and value in the school and community?

Once a plan is in place, the committee shall present the plan to the principal and the PTA board for approval.  After the plan is approved, the committee will manage and stay within the budget, and collect receipts and invoices for reimbursement.  After the completion of the program the committee will provide a follow up and evaluation.
A report shall be given to the PTA general membership after the completion of the program or at the end of the school year.
*Some of these ideas are taken from the 2009-2010 PTA Programs Quick-Reference Guide

S. Knechtel

9/18/2009

